UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
THE SCHOOL OF LAW
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

October 14, 1938,

Dr. ¥. C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
Campus. |

My dear Doctor:

1 am grateful for your communication of
October 6 relative to play equipment. This is & grand idea.
We have always sponged upon the Athletic Department for
equipment of various kinds. Your generous offer will probably
cause us to indulge more in play. Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

!

FJM:MD




